
Keep In Prayers 

 

Jasmine Durazo—  Recovering from 
heart surgery. 

 

Karen Johnson— moved to a new 
nursing/rehab facility. 

 

Grace– Benson & Vail and their next 
call meeting. Pastor David Bivens from 

Christ the Lord Lutheran Church in 
Houston, TX returned their call. Mrs. 

Laura Heiman (wife of Pastor Heiman) 
has accepted their call to serve as Direc-

tor of the Child Learning Center at 
Grace– Sahuarita. 

The Coming Week at Shepherd of the Hills 

 Upcoming Events 
 

Apr 16-18— Great Exchange, Redeemer 
 

Apr 28    —  ALA Golf Classic, Legacy Golf Resort,  
                     Phoenix, 1:30 pm  
 

May 5    —   Friends of Redeemer Golf Event,  
                     Crooked Tree Golf Course, 8 am 
 

May 20  —   Confirmation Sunday 
 

May 24  —   8th Grade Graduation, Redeemer 
 

June 4-8 —  Vacation Bible School, 9:00-11:30 am 
 

June 26-29 —  WELS International Youth Rally,  
                         Bowling Green, Ohio 
 
 
 

Next Sunday, April 22 ... 
8:00 am Traditional Worship Service 

9:15 am Sunday School & Youth Group 
9:15 am Adult Bible Study– Reformation 

 
10:30 am Contemporary Worship Service 
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Monday  Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
6:30 pm  
Women’s Bible 
Study- 
Chapter 7: The 
Better Part  

6:30 am 
Men’s Bible 
Study-  
Ezekiel: Then 
They Will Know 
 
5:30 pm 
Board of Ed 
 
6:30 pm 
Council 

 
 
 

9:00 am  
Women’s Bible 
Study- 
Chapter 7: The  
Better Part  
 
6:00 pm Bells 

6:30 pm Choir 

 
NO  

CONFIRMATION 

 
 
9:00 am 
Bible Study– 
End Times 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

Memorial Service 
A memorial service for Don Nevins 
will be held on Wednesday, April 
18 at 10:00 am at Redeemer Luther-
an Church. Please keep Don’s fami-
ly and friends in your prayers. 



 

Weekly Information 

 

 
 
 
 
 

Thanks to Karen Christianson and 
the 11 children that visited my hus-
band, Robert, at the Atrium Assist-
ed Living Home on Sunday, March 
25. Other residents enjoyed it too! 
You have let your “Little Light 
Shine!” 
 

In Christ,  
Glendis Parker 

 
 
 

 
 
 

A special thank you to all the  
people who set up, served, and 
cleaned up following the Easter 
breakfast. Also, thank you to every-
one who provided egg casseroles, 
fruit, and other goodies. We truly 
are blessed with a wonderful  
congregation! 
 

Connie McCotter and Joy Semro 

**NEW Online Giving** 
Shepherd of the Hills now has  
online giving! To create an account 
for online giving or to give with 

no login required, please visit: 
easytithe.com/sothgiving  
Printed material is available in  
the tract rack. If you have any  
questions, please see Peter Kosanke.  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sermon Series 
TODAY is week #2 of our 
“Trapped” sermon series:   

 

•April 15th “Trapped by Fear” 
•April 22nd “Trapped by Pain” 
•April 29th “Trapped by Life” 

  

Come and hear about  
God’s solutions!  

ALA SUMMER  
SPORTS CAMPS 

Now is the time to register for  
basketball and volleyball camps  
being held this summer on the 
ALA campus. There are sports 
camps for children going into 
grades 3-8 as well as a basketball 
shooting camp for boys in grades  
7-10. We welcome all children  
interested in attending our camps—
friends from the community, future 
students, anyone interested in 
sports—all are welcome. No prior 
experience is needed. Go to:  
ALAcoyotes.org/camps for more 
information and to register. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Great Exchange  
Redeemer’s next 
Great Exchange 
will be held THIS 
WEEK….April 16, 
17 and half day on 

the 18th. Hours are 7 am-6 pm on 
Monday and Tuesday, 7 am- 1:30 
pm on Wednesday.  All items left-
over go to a local charity. The items 
at this event are for personal use for 
yourself or others you know and not 
for resale. (Please see the infor-
mation posted on the bulletin board 
for more details about this event.) 
 

Confirmation  
Sunday 

On Sunday, 
May 20 7  
confirmands 

will be renewing their baptismal 
vows by confessing their faith in the 
Triune God and pledging to remain 
faithful to Him during our 10:30 am 
service. Cake will be served follow-
ing the 10:30 am service. At the 
end of the 8 am service, the con-
firmands will be introduced to the 
congregation.  
 

25TH ANNUAL ALA GOLF 
CLASSIC 

This year’s ALA Golf Classic is 
planned for Saturday, April 28, at 
the Legacy Golf Resort (32nd 
Street and E. Baseline Road in 
Phoenix) starting at 1:30pm. 
Online registration is available now 
at: ALAcoyotes.org/golf.  You 
could also consider a sponsorship 
and support our students through a 
donation of goods or services, a  
donation of prizes or giveaways,  
a monetary donation or an event 
sponsorship. For more infor-
mation contact Doug Meyer,  
Meyer@ALAcoyotes.org .  Our 
student-athletes benefit from this 
event! 

Keeping God’s people connected... 

God Is Our 
Strong Defender 
Our Vacation Bible 
School for children 
age 3– 6th grade 

will be June 4-8  from 9-11:30 am. 
The theme this year is: God Is Our 
Strong Defender and is based on 
Psalm 46:11, “The Lord Almighty 
is with us; the God of Jacob is our  
fortress.”  
There are sign-up sheets posted for 
volunteers for this exciting week! If 
you have any questions, please see 
Pastor or Shannon Schmidt. 

 
Register online:  

LutheranChurchTucson.com 

http://www.easytithe.com/sothgiving
http://www.ALAcoyotes.org/camps


 

Shepherd of the Hills  

 

Those serving the Lord— April 22 

Upcoming Anniversaries: 4/15-4/21 

Welcome To Our Church Family….  

Anniversaries this week: 
Dick & Donna Dobias as they  

Celebrate 44 years of  
marriage. 

 

              8:00 am Traditional  
Greeters:  ........................... Ken & Connie 
                                                Leimkuehler  
Ushers:  ............................ Bob Schorzman 
                                      Coleman Summers 
 
 

               10:30 am Contemporary   
Ushers:   .......................... Colin Schmugge 

                                     Richard Remington 
Nursery:   ................................ Riva Alfred 
                                               Claire Accolla 
Sunday Clean-up: ................. Dick Dobias 
 

Craig & Gail Lundberg and  
Jonathan Marker were received  
into membership last Sunday,  

April 8 during our 8 am  
Traditional Service.  

 

** Picture of Craig & Gail—  
COMING SOON! ** 

Jonathan Marker 



 

Shepherd of the Hills Ev. Lutheran Church 

 
 
 

Jason L. Schmidt, Pastor 
jschmidt@LutheranChurchTucson.com 

916.834.0085 (Cell) 
 
 

Lorisa Terrell 
Secretary 

lterrell@LutheranChurchTucson.com 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Shepherd of the Hills 
 8799 N. Northern Ave 

Tucson, AZ 85704 
  

520.297.5710 
  

www.LutheranChurchTucson.com 
(web) 

   
 
 
 
 
  
  

 
 

 
  
 
 
 
  
  
 
  
 
 
  

 

Prayer for Hendersonville, N.C. 
Lord of the harvest, thank you for sending Pastor Paul 
and Kathy Zell to serve the believers at Living Savior in 
Hendersonville, N.C. Bless this daughter congregation 
of Living Savior in Asheville, N.C., and give the mem-
bers unity of purpose and strength in fellowship as they 
work together for your gospel mission. Help each mem-
ber to see that each of them have a ripe mission field to 
work every day! In Jesus’ name we pray. Amen.  
 

WELS App available 
Nearly 20,000 people have downloaded the WELS app 
to their phone or tablet to access daily devotions, WELS 
Missions Blogs, synod news, and more wherever they 
go, every day. Get the app for free through the Apple, 
Google Play, and Amazon app stores. 
 

What’s happening in WELS? 
Subscribe to the WELS Together e-newsletter to stay 
connected with the people of your synod and the minis-
try they serve. Also, don’t miss the twice-monthly vide-
os, expanding on important and compelling synod news. 
Go to wels.net/together to read more and subscribe to-
day. 
 
 

WELS Resources... 


